NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
REQUEST FOR BIDS

The Department of Veterans and Emergency Management is conducting a competitive bid process for the Repair Hangar Doors, Building #254, B.I.A., Bangor, Maine, BGS Project Number 3229, DFE Project Number 23SR13-414-D, Bid Number 21-002 at 28 Hayes Street in Bangor, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at the Directorate of Facilities Engineering, 194 Winthrop Street, Building #7, Camp Keyes, Augusta, Maine 04330. at 2:00 p.m. on 3 September 2020.  

Due to COVID -19, the public will not be allowed to attend the Bid Opening.  After the Bid Opening, Bid Tabulation Sheet may be obatined by emailing Mrs.Sherrill Hallett - sherrill.l.hallett.nfg@mail.mil
Bid Documents shall be ready on 7 August 2020 at 1:00pm from Xpress Copy, 17 Westfield St

Portland, ME 04101, Phone:  (207) 775- 2444, Fax (207) 775- 2481. 
This project consists of repairs to Building #254 Hangar Door Systems. The Contractor shall furnish and install all items in accordance with Plans and Specifications prepared by: SRL Architects.
The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services
Website:  http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities
